
 

 

                                 
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Please speak with either  
of us if you have any  
concerns or questions. 
                                                      
 
Mrs Joseph & Mrs Holder 
Co-Headteachers    
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We were very proud that 
Springfield was one of 4 schools 
from across the city that were 
chosen to perform in the Winter 
Gardens as part of the Music of 
Black Origin (MOBO) Awards 
last month. The children had a 
fantastic experience and really 
sang their hearts out. Thank you 
to those parents who came and 

watched to support them. 

                                     
You will recall that Springfield was in the running for 
a donation of £1,500 from TESCO from their blue 
token scheme. Thank you for your support with this 
and we are delighted to inform you that Springfield 
was nominated for and will be receiving the Golden 
Prize of £5,000. This grant is to be used for playtime 
and lunchtime improvements. The Headteachers 
will work with the School Council to help decide how 

we use the money. 

 Thank you for your kind donations. We raised 

£200 and this will help people in the UK as well as abroad. 

                                                                  

 
 

School will close for the Easter 

holiday at the end of the day 
on Thursday 28th March 
and reopen on Monday 15th 

April 

            
 

 

We know that many of our families will be celebrating important 
religious festivals over the holiday period. 
We wish all our families who are celebrating Easter and Eid a 
happy and blessed time.     
                                          

Please remember that the clocks go 
forward 1 hour on Sunday 31st March as 
British Summer Time arrives! 

                                                                        


